Dear Parents/Carers

As a key part of the St. Bede's school community, we wanted to let you know that Carol Devine, who has been acting Headteacher for the past few months, has been successful in securing the role on a permanent basis.

We are sure you will join us in congratulating Carol on securing her role and look forward to working with her to support the pupils and staff of St. Bede's Catholic Primary.

If you need any support or have, any queries please do not hesitate to contact Carol and her team.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Best wishes

Brendan Tapping
Chief Executive Officer
Bishop Chadwick Catholic Education Trust